WEST WRATTING PARISH COUNCIL

MINUTES OF THE

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

Held on Monday 12th May 2014 at 8.00pm.


1. Apologies for absence:  None

2. Chairman’s Opening Remarks and signing of last year’s Minutes:
The Chairman welcomed everyone and thanked the Council for their work during the previous year.  The Minutes dated 13th May 2013 were signed as correct.

3. Chairman’s Report:  See attached.

4. Financial Report:  Copies of the accounts for the year which were resolved at the Parish Council meeting held this evening at 7.00pm were available for anyone wishing to study them.

5. Parish Lands & Properties:  As listed on the Agenda.

6. Reports:  Reports had been received from:

 

      Rev. John Fellows (St Andrews)

Tennis Club

 Village Hall Management 

Bridge Club

 Footpaths (P3 co-ordinator) (read out)

      W. Wratting Lunch Club    WWFC Senior 
  

      Cllr. Rowland gave her report on the Lunch Club which is held every month in  

      The Chestnuts Public House and is open to all ages.  There are usually twenty   

      each month.

7.  Matters arising from the Minutes of 13th May 2013:
a) A question was asked about progress in providing footpaths from Viking Close down to the junction and also from The Chestnuts up to 21 The Common.  Cllr. Ross-Bain was pleased to report that money had been awarded through the Minor Highway Improvement Scheme to pay for the path from Viking Close down to the junction.  The work on this will possibly start at the end of this year.

b) Tree Planting:  Some young trees were offered by Mrs Scilla Harvey to the village as part of the commemoration of Jubilee Year.  Cllr. Wallace had looked into the feasibility of this and it was decided there was not a need on the recreation ground and one had to consider the cost of looking after trees in the future.

7. Any questions:  None

Meeting closed at 8.30







Chairman……………………………….  

